
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Hill County Sheriff’s Office is currently 

accepting proposals to remodel an empty, 34’x32’ 

storage room and convert it into office space.  

 Designate proposal as RFP 2019-08/29.  A 

Pre-Proposal Conference will be held Wednesday 

August 21st at 10am at the Hill County Sheriff’s 

Office, 406 Hall St. Hillsboro, TX 76645. Sealed 

proposals are due in the Hill County Sheriff’s 

Office, 406 Hall St., Hillsboro TX 76645 by 2:00 

pm on Friday, August 30, to be opened at 2:05 pm 

in the Hill County Sheriff’s Office. 

 Hill County reserves the right to accept or 

reject any or all proposals.  Proof of workers 

compensation and liability insurance with County 

named as additional insured will need to be 

provided prior to the start of construction.  A copy 

of the RFP is available upon request via the Hill 

County website at www.co.hill.tx.us or by 

contacting astoll@co.hill.tx.us.  Failure to agree on 

contract terms will negate any and all proposals. 

 For more information regarding 

specifications, please contact April Stoll at 254-

582-5313 x226 or via email.  

 

 

Publishing Notice:  Must be published once a week 

with the first publishing to occur at least 14 days 

before date of bid opening.   

 

 

Please publish: 

Monday, August 5th 

  Thursday, August 8th 

 Thursday, August 15th 
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